
   

  Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

          Welcome to camp! I am so excited for an awesome summer together. This year at the 

George Young Community Center (GYCC) location in Jamesport, Ms. Lauren will be the site 

coordinator, Mr. Kyle will be the trip leader for the ‘littles’ 1-3 group and Mr. Eric will be the 

trip leader for the “bigs” 4-6 group. Before coming to camp, there are a few things I would 

like to share and request.  

         Remember, our camp is NUT FREE! Please look at the labels of your child’s snacks and 

lunches and ensure it does NOT contain any kinds of nuts. Please pack your child with lunch 

and snack every day, as well as plenty of water unless otherwise noted.  

         We are an extremely active camp, constantly on the move doing exciting games and 

activities. Please make sure your child wears comfortable clothes and sneakers daily. On 

beach days, we ask that if your child wears sandals/flip flops, you also send them with 

sneakers to change into. On trip days and beach days, campers MUST wear their camp 

shirts, which will be given to your camper in advance.  

         This year I request all children bring in a change of clothing in a gallon zip lock bag with 

their name on it, in case of an emergency. These should stay in their backpacks at all times. 

         I am very excited for summer to begin! I will be sending out calendars ASAP. Please 

note which days are beach, trip, and theme days. They may change week to week. Normal 

camp hours are 9:00-4:45. I look forward to seeing and meeting all of you and the campers 

on Monday, July 1st.  

 

            Sincerely,  

       Lauren Melfi (Site Coordinator)  

        

 

 
 

 

Contact Information:  

Miss. Lauren 631-905-8318 (cell) 

GYCC 631-722-4637 

RemindApp  


